

## St Mary's High School Downpatrick

CROW LEARN CARE TOGETHER TOGETHER

\*\*Every Child Matters\*\*

Celebrating 66 Years of Education 1957 - 2024

Principal: Ms R McLaughlin B.Ed MSc PQH(NI)

24th June 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian

I hope you and your families are well. A copy of your daughter's end of year report is enclosed with this letter. We would be most grateful if you would please make some time with your daughter to discuss her scores and any areas identified for improvement for the new academic year. It is important that she returns to school in September ready for the challenges that the new school year will bring.

It will be an exciting time for students and staff as they come together to form Lecale Trinity Grammar School. I have no doubt that everyone will work together to ensure that it is an outstanding school that will provide a first-class education for all children. Information will follow regarding dates for returning to school in September.

As my time in St Mary's draws to a close, I would like to thank you as parents and guardians for the support I received as Principal. It has been a privilege to lead a school which has been such a big part of a local community; and where all staff have such a strong work ethic and commitment to every child. We were very fortunate that you entrusted your daughter to our care. It has been so rewarding to see the girls excel in all areas of curriculum. Our strong academic performance at GCSE was recognised in the Department of Education's League Tables. In more recent times, the school has enjoyed success in Gaelic football.

In years to come, I know that your daughter will look back and smile about the memories she made as a St Mary's girl!

I hope this good weather continues so that you and your families have an enjoyable summer break.

Yours sincerely

Ms. Me Laughlen.
Ms McLaughlin

Principal



Spirit of Catholic Education Award 2022

